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From: Pauline Lockhart <pauline.lockhart@century21.ca>
Sent: Monday, June 25, 2018 11:07 AM

To: Roxanne St. Germain

Subject:

28-35 Lakeshore Drive, Temagami

Dear Mayor and Temagami Council,

It has come to my attention that this property referred to as the old OPP station is coming back on the market for $1
and is going to be open for only 30 days. I'm thinking that the town would benefit in this property and should seek

putting in an offer. If you want to contact me regarding this property please do. It will not be listed by me and all offers
will be submitted to the crown. Hope this is of interest to the town. Yours truly Pauline
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